
Notice to Yucaipa City Council Members 

 

The proposed housing tract of 51 homes averaging 14,700 square feet over 51 acres, will add 

open space and acreage totaling more than 20 acres to the North Cork Winery. As a patron of 

the Winery, I look forward to the varieties of grapes that will help to expand the selection at 

this establishment. 

Preston Todd and his wife have put a lot of time and effort into this business and seeing them 

with the ability to expand their business with this natural extension of the land that they farm is 

incredible. Moving the new development of houses to one area to allow the vineyard to grow 

and expand is a great idea. 

New growth in the City of Yucaipa is a pleasant sight and this combination of housing with the 

Vineyards will continue to bring us back to the North Cork Winery and will assist in growing the 

Customer base for all of Yucaipa. 

I pray that the City Council in Yucaipa takes the entire City of Yucaipa, as well as other local 

Communities into account in approving this project and allowing for smart growth. North Cork 

Vineyard has thousands of customers, and I am proud to say that I am one of them. Please 

consider the needs of growth that helps make this area unique for everyone. 

 

Name  _______________________________ 

Address  _____________________________ 

City, State, Zip  ________________________ 

Email address  ________________________ 


